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INCREASE IN LAW ENFORCEMENT PRESENCE RESULTS IN SUCCESSFUL 

4
TH

 OF JULY CELEBRATION: 

 

JULY 8, 2008 

 

FROM:  Sergeant Jason Ferguson 

 

For Further information contact Sergeant Jason Ferguson. 

 

The annual 4
th

 of July celebration at Library Park ended with a successful conclusion 

thanks in large part to the numerous law enforcement agencies who participated in this 

year’s event.   Members of the Lake County Sheriff’s Dept, Clearlake Police Dept., Lake 

County Probation Dept. and the California Highway Patrol assisted with providing Law 

Enforcement presence in the park as well as the City streets of Lakeport.  As a result two 

(2) arrests were made, five (5) parking citations were issued, two (2) children were 

reported missing and recovered and two (2) individuals required medical attention.  

 

The Lakeport Police Dept. would like to express their appreciation to the owners of the 

Grocery Outlet and the manager, Olivia Hanson, for their donation of drinks and snacks 

which were provided to all the participating Law Enforcement members during the event.    


